Smith, George

From: Rodriguez, Whitney <WRodriguez@scsengineers.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 1:15 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven

Cc: SWD_Waste

Subject: Erie Road Landfill (WACS ID 44909) & Lena Road Landfill (WACS ID 44795) - Notification of

Resampling Activities

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.

Good afternoon Steven,

Please let this serve as our notification of field resampling activities at the Erie Road Landfill (WACS ID 44909) and Lena
Road Landfill (WACS ID 44795). Here are the wells/parameters for resampling:

Lena Road Landfill:
e GW-11-TDS
e GW-12 - arsenic, iron
e GW-18-TDS
e GW-19 —arsenic
e GW-20-iron
e SW-1-iron

Erie Road Landfill:
e MW-5-iron

These wells will be resampled on Wednesday, July 20. | apologize for the short notice. The sampler has availability to
complete this work next Wednesday, and we would like to proceed with resampling efforts that day.

Because resampling activities are recommended for Erie Road Landfill, can | please request an extension of the
semiannual report to be due August 25, 2022, to include the resampling results in the report?

Thank you,

Whitney Rodriguez, P.E.

Project Manager

SCS Engineers

3922 Coconut Palm Drive, Suite 102
Tampa, FL 33619

813-758-4706 (C)
wrodriguez@scsengineers.com
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